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Mother’s & Father’s Day 
As we celebrate and honour parents and families in our school 
community, we are going to be recognizing the diversity of family 
structures.

While some students have a mother and a father, others may have 
two moms, two dads, a single mom or dad, grandparents raising 
them, divorced parents or a range of other family situations.  In 
order to welcome all students and their families into our 
celebrations, we, as many schools in the District, are moving away 
from creating cards and/or gifts specifically for Mother's Day and 
Father's Day at the class level.

We will host our annual Ice Cream Social as a celebration of all of 
our Brooksbank families.  Inclusive celebrations of this nature 
help your children appreciate their own family as a valuable part 
of our Brooksbank community.
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May 6th 

Monday, May 6th is a Non-
Instructional Day; school is not 
in session. 

Student Placement 

In the coming weeks the 
parent consultation form for 
student placement 2019-20 
will be emailed to families. 
Please use this form if you wish 
to have input, as it facilitates 
our process and it is your 
opportunity to communicate 
with staff in writing, your 
thoughts regarding your 
child's class placement for next 
year. There is no need for 
followup emails. Also, please 
respect the deadline as late 
information will not be used in 
the class building process.  

Vaping Presentation 

All Grade 6 and 7 classes will 
participate in an anti-vaping 
presentation with our public 
health nurse this Tuesday, May 
7th.

BROOKSBANK 
Compassion in our thoughts, words, and actions.
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